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I support this measure. Retirees have served to defend the Constitution of the United 

States on the people’s behalf. They have put themselves in harm’s way. Retires 

benefit any community they are in. Passing this measure  would be a great gesture 

for Oregon to give back to those who have served. It may also attract more retirees to 

move to the great state or Oregon.  

Thank you for the opportunity to make a statement.  


